KIRSTEN E. GILLIBRAND NEW YORK



UNITED STATES SENATOR

May 4, 2017

Dear Friends,

It is my pleasure to send greetings to the Spence-Chapin Annual Gala. Congratulations on all of your work this past year.

With over twenty-thousand children adopted domestically since 1908, and four-thousand internationally since 1975, it is nearly impossible to express the full impact Spence-Chapin has had on so many lives. Spence-Chapin supports the family along all stages of their adoption journey, starting with pregnant mothers exploring their options, one-on-one attention and homes for foster children and resources for post-adoption support.

Spence-Chapin is truly intentional and focuses on providing children with a loving family, and providing parents with a child to love. I send my best wishes for an enjoyable evening and many more years of continued success!

Sincerely,

Kırsten Gıllıbrand United States Senator